
 

 
7th July 2021 

 
 
Dear Students, Parents and Carers                                     
  
You will have received a letter at the weekend with arrangements for the GCSE results 
day on 12th August. 
  
We are sorry that plans have had to change and are different to those we had hoped 
for.  Unfortunately, due to the rising Covid 19 cases in the local community we have had 
to make the decision to run the day remotely.  I know this will be a disappointment to 
many of you, however, in the interests of public health we believe that mixing in large 
groups could be problematic.   
  
I hope we get to hold our Year 11 presentation evening during the Autumn where we 
will have the opportunity to celebrate your success together.  I will be in touch with you 
nearer the time with invitations to this very special evening.   
  
We had planned to hand out the Year books on results day.  We will now post these to 
you direct as soon as they are ready.   
  
I hope you are having a really good summer break despite the erratic weather.  The 
school is very quiet without you all!  Enjoy every moment of this extended break because 
once September arrives you will all be very busy following whichever pathway you have 
chosen.  
  
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Ms Ollerenshaw  
Head of Year 11  
 
 


